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DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION Oc‘bOber 24’ 1959.

Dre Forrest Co. Allen,
Department of Physical Education.

Dear Dre Allen:

This letter is in reply to yours concerning
suggestions for graduate worke I am listing the following
two courses, together with reasons for suggesting them.

In the first place, I think thet a course in
"Research Techniques" would supply a definite need for the
graduate student who is going to carry on a research problem.
At present many of the students are lacking in the lkmowledge

of methods of experimental procedure. A course in "Research
Techniques™ would £f111 this need.

The second course that I am suggesting is a
course dealing with the relationship between physicael educa-
tion and athletics and psychologys. I am enclosing an outline
for you to look over. It is in its gross form without any
specific indications, except in a general way, and in pleces

things may have to be changed somewhat. I am suggesting that
this be both & lecture and laboratory courses.

Sincerely yours,

James Raport,
Instructor in Physical Education,



